
____________________ ________

McGill University,
Montreal,

February 3rd, 1919.

Dear Lady Peterson,
I am enclosing a letter and account 

from Richard G. Badger, Boston, which was received at 
the end of last week but which I kept in order to look 
up the correspondence, 
the letter which Sir William asked me to write and sign 
for him, together with Mr. Badger's original account 
and the Post Office receipt for $1.62. 
these will help you to straighten out the matter. Very 
likely they have received the amount but through oare-

They

I am now enclosing a copy of

I hope that

lessness it has not been entered on their books.
might ask at the Post Office in Boston, as an advice 
as to the Post Office Order should have been received
there.

Yours sincerely,

Ends.


